
Fringford Parish Council - Wall Restoration Project 

 

Dear Parishioner 

As you may be aware HS2 is making available a community fund to mitigate the local disruption that the HS2 

project will be causing in our area. 

Fringford Parish Council plans to make an application for funding and is writing to seek your comments on a 

potential improvement project we have identified on the corner of The Green and Main Street/Wise Crescent.  

Over the years an area of scrub has grown up to conceal one of the typical stone walls that you will be familiar 

with throughout Fringford. As a result, the wall has deteriorated to the point where it has virtually 

disappeared. Also, the overgrown bushes need ongoing trimming to keep them away from the footway and 

prevent them from obscuring the view of drivers using the adjacent road junction. 

We would like to clear the scrub and then rebuild the wall as it was. This would serve to open up the corner, 

improve the overall visual amenity of the area and enhance the rural scene which we all enjoy. 

View from The Green looking South   View from Main Street/Wise Crescent 

Before embarking on the project, we are keen to receive any views that you might have on the concept, so 

please feel free to email the contact below. 

Should we decide to proceed, the grant application will require evidence of the support of villagers for the 

project. If this is something you would like to see go ahead, it would help enormously if you would send a 

simple email to the contact below stating your support.  

Should you feel able to send written support would you please do so by 30th October to give us time to collate 

the information. 

We look forward to receiving your comments. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David McCullagh   

On behalf of Fringford Parish Council       October 2020 

Contact: Anne Davies fringford.parishclerk@gmail.com     

mailto:fringford.parishclerk@gmail.com

